
Funds  raised  for  RNLI
Queensferry

On behalf of the Companions from the Provincial Grand Royal
Arch Chapter of Linlithgowshire who raised £1,000 for the

RNLI Queensferry Lifeboat Station from proceeds of a race
night, cabaret night, dinner and donations.

Pictured handing over the cheque are L to R Tom Ritchie, Rod
Hill  and  Jim  Black,  Treasurer  to  Lifeboatmen  Martin
Crawford,Andrew  Ventham,Ross  Denver,  Michael  Garfitt  and
Jonathan Payne.
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